
Fraudulent Phone Calls 

 

Posted On: 1/13/2014  

 

Prairie State Bank & Trust is aware of a pretext calling scam currently taking place at this time. We 

would like to remind you that while these messages identify a legitimate financial institution, it is in 

fact fraudulent. Please do not provide any information. If you have already responded , please contact 

(800) 597-2977 immediately so we can take action to prevent any fraudulent activity. 


